Policy for Complaints about Family Connections’ Services

In the event that there is a complaint about the policies, procedures or services provided by a representative of Family Connections, the person with a complaint is encouraged to discuss their concerns with the staff member involved.  If resolution does not occur, the person is then encouraged to contact the staff person’s lead worker and then, if not resolved, the manager of the department. 

In the event that the complaint is not then resolved, the College Operating Policies and Procedures are followed as outlined in the Informal and Resolution Process and/or the Formal Complaint Procedure. The policies are available upon request or online at http://lanecc.edu/cope/stdcompi.htm (informal process) or http://www/lanecc.edu/cops/stdcompf.htm (formal process).

In accordance with the contractual agreement between Lane Community College and the Oregon Child Care Resource and Referral Network, the following alternative complaint procedure is available to anyone concerned about the services provided by Family Connections.  The Network Contracts Manager can be reached at 1-503-779-2541 or 1-800-342-6712.  The Child Care Resource and Referral System Complaint Policy can be found at:  http://www.oregonchildcare.org/
 
